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PR-2014-03                                                                                          14 February 2014 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Secretary General of D-8 Visited the ECO Trade and Development Bank at its  
 

New Headquarters at Bomonti Business Center 

 
 
Dr.  Seyed Ali-Mohammad Mousavi, the Secretary General of the D-8 paid a courtesy 

visit to the President of the ECO Trade and Development Bank, Dr. Hossein Ghazavi on 

14 February 2014 at the new Headquarters of the Bank in Bomonti Business Center.  

 

During the meeting, both parties exchanged the point of views for the further 

development of the existing cooperation between the Bank and the D-8 Secretariat, 

including the logistical and administrative issues as two institutions located in İstanbul.  

 

 

 

 


